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Noir TO DO BUSINESS IN TEE OIL AND GAS SECTOIR

STEP A: CEOOSING A RELIABLE LOCAL AGENT

Foreign companies are required to have a legal representative or
local agent to do business with PETROECUADOR and its subsidiaries.

The Canadian Consulate in Quito iaaintains regular contact with
agents in this sector and may assist in the selectioi process. A
list of potential agents is provided at the end of this report.

STEP B: REGISTRATION WITE PETICECUADOR

Companies interested in supplying equipment and/or services to
PETROECUADOR should be registered in the appropriate supplier
and/or contractor index. Normally only registered companies
receive specifications and invitations to bid.

STEP C: PATIENCE, FOLLOir-UP AND PERSISTENCE

The Ecuadorian petroleum sector market cannot be penetrated
overnight. Competitors, many f rom the United States, are deeply
entrenched and difficult to diaplace. Patience and a long-term.
commitment to this market are essential prerequisites for success.
Your agent shou].d receive appropriate support to promote your
producta or services on your behaîf. It i. not unusual for a f irst
sale to come only after many months or several years of sustained
promotion and repeated visits to potential clients. Inform
yourself about financ±ng support available f rom the Export
Development Corporation, World Bank or Andean Development
Corporation (CAF - see above).

You should also keep government contacts (including the Canadian
Consulate, the local International Trade Centre, and provincial
government trade development off icers) informed of your interests
and sales strategy no they can of fer you maximum support with
sectoral intelligence and by inviting your f iru to participate in
marketing programs such as missions, incoming visite, etc. in this


